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Blue Castle Holdings Provides  Expert Testimony to 
Legislative Committee  
   

SALT LAKE CITY, UT –  Blue Castle Holdings Inc. (BCH), developer of a proposed new 
nuclear power plant project in Green River, Utah, presented expert testimony yesterday to the 
Utah Public Utilities and Technologies Interim Legislative Committee about the safety of the 
U.S. nuclear power plants industry.   

Dr. Nils Diaz, former chairman of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, testified “It is important 
to separate the United States from Japan," said Nils Diaz, “We believe it is extremely unlikely 
that an accident at a U.S. reactor will have serious consequences.”  “Moreover, new plants will 
further reduce the likelihood of any harm from nuclear reactors because of new-soon-to-be 
approved designs… The fact is, we have done study after study and believe it would be extremely 
rare to have an accident in a U.S. reactor that would have catastrophic radiological 
consequences.” 

The committee responded favorably overall to the information presented.  Rep. Roger Barrus, R-
Centerville, stated that the nuclear industry is already safe and will be more so with new plant 
designs.  “I am one,” Barrus said of the full array of energy sources, “who says we need them 
all.”  
 
 
About Blue Castle Holdings  
 
Blue Castle Holdings Inc. is a Utah-based company developing a leading new nuclear plant site in 
the Western U.S.  BCH business model is to select, acquire, enhance, and license a plant site 
which is well suited for the deployment of new nuclear power generation.  More information 
about Blue Castle Holdings can be found at: www.bluecastleproject.com 
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